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All the laws were passed for very good reasons and nothing I have read or heard has convinced me 
that they should be bypassed. The decisions being foreshadowed will adversely affect those living 
and working near Victoria Park, as well as those people who are used to enjoying Victoria Park, for 
years and years. What Victoria Park provides to our City is irreplaceable. This is not what the 
Queensland Government should be doing. 
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